Katrin Sharp

From: Participate

Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 12:03 PM
To: AllCouncil

Cc: Katrin Sharp; Jade Riley

Subject: FW: PEG Decision

Public Comment

From: Kevin Livingston

Sent: Wednesday, February 03, 2021 10:33 AM

To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>; Neil Bradshaw <NBradshaw@ketchumidaho.org>
Subject: PEG Decision

After reading today’s article in the Mountain Express, I'm very disappointed that after monumental opposition and
strong legal arguments, the Mayor and Council are moving forward with waivers that are not even close to city code.

The leaders were put in place to make difficult decisions, but at the same time adhere to proper zoning and the majority
of your taxpaying residents. Instead, it’s outside influence that only benefits you as individuals. While you may be
improving some peoples lives, you’ve essentially created a much bigger problem not to mention reduced property
values while most are rising.

You have also failed to investigate something very important. While the Mayor was giving tacit approvals on email for
waivers at least 2 months before PEG closed on the property, someone else was also trying to buy it. There is a major
conflict here and the statue of limitations have not been exhausted..



